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BMV Announces Martin Luther King Jr. 

Holiday Hours 

 
 

INDIANAPOLIS – Don Snemis, Commissioner of the Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV), 

announced today that all BMV license branches will be closed Saturday, January 18 through 

Monday, January 20 in observance of the Martin Luther King Jr. holiday.  

 

License branches will resume normal business hours on Tuesday, January 21, with the exception of the 

branches that operate on a Monday/Wednesday/Friday schedule. These locations will reopen on 

Wednesday, January 22 and include: 

 

 Batesville  

 Brookville 

 Clinton 

 Demotte 

 Kendallville 

 Knox 

 Linton 

 Monticello 

 Morocco 

 Nappanee 

 Paoli 

 Portland 

 Poseyville 

 Rising Sun 

 Washington 

 Williamsport  
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Media Contact 

Josh Gillespie, Deputy Commissioner, Communications, 317-233-5323 or  

jogillespie@bmv.in.gov  

Danielle Dean, Press Secretary, 317-232-5948 or ddean@bmv.in.gov  

Julie Fletcher, Internal Communications Manager, 317-233-2517 or jufletcher@bmv.in.gov  
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